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27" February 2018
Dear Parents/Carers
Residential Visit — Wednesday 18™ April - Friday 20" April

With only 8 weeks until the year 5/6 residential, final arrangements are currently being made. The children are
excited and have recently had a group meeting to select activity preferences for the trip — we are now waiting for
In2Action to confirm our programme of events.

Please note, the children need to arrive at Whitemead Park for 2pm on Wednesday 18" April - they are not
required to attend school in the morning. Children will need to be collected from Whitemead Park main reception
(by the carpark) on Friday 20™ April at 1pm.

Valuables such as mobile phones, electronic games, ipads, MP3 players etc. are not permitted.

Cameras are allowed; however, they are the responsibility of the children — the school cannot take responsibility
for lost or damaged cameras. Teaching staff will be taking a lot of photographs throughout the stay which will be
shared with the children when we get back to school therefore a camera for the children is not essential.

Spending money may be brought - we suggest a maximum of £5.00 in a named purse. There is a small shop on
site where drinks, ice-creams etc. can be bought.

Please find enclosed:
In2Action Code of Practice
What to Bring
Medical Information and Parental Consent Form
In2Action Photography Consent Form
Please return forms by Wednesday 7 March.

Should you have any concerns or queries please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Miss May
Maple Class Teacher

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick
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